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FOI Ref: OPCC 15. 2016 
 
 
Request  
 
I have looked at the Policy and I would like to know what category the PCC believes the 
RWS to be. 
 
Could I be supplied with a copy of documentation recording the PCCs assertion that the 
RWS falls into the 0 charge rate 

 
Response: 
  
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (OPCC) does hold the 
information requested. The Police and Crime Commissioner agreed with the decision not to 
charge and a copy of the completed evaluation is attached for your information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 21.03.16) 

 


